
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Class Assemblies 

Thank you to everyone who has attended our 

class assemblies so far this year – we hope you 

agree that the children were all fabulous! 

Our last KS1 Class Assembly this year is 

Seahorses – we look forward to welcoming you 

on Wednesday 1
st
 March at 9am.  

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Wednesday 

Our Welcome Wednesday dates for the rest of the school year 

are –  

- Wednesday 8
th
 March 

- Wednesday 24
th
 May 

- Wednesday 21
st
 June 

All take place in your child’s classroom from 8.30-8.45.  

 
PE  

Days will remain the same this term - please make sure that your 

child comes to school in their PE kit on these days. Please 

remember to take earrings out on PE days – if they cannot be 

removed they will need to be covered in tape. Please tie long hair 

back.  

 

This term’s topic:  

Britain is Great – we have a Geography focus learning the 

countries of the UK and their capital cities and seas. Year 2 will 

focus on Wiltshire 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework and reading:  

Year 2s – please remind your children that they 

could win the Times Tables Rock Stars trophy for 

their class if they engage well at home.  

Year 1s will continue to use NumBots.  

Spellings will be tested every Friday and Wonder 

Words will be sent home weekly. 

Please continue to read at least 5 times per week 

with your child.  

 

 

 

 

Contact 

If you need to contact your class teacher please email the correct 

class.  

Seahorses- seahorses@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk  

Turtles- turtles@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk 

Starfish- starfish@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk 

Dolphins- dolphins@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Tell Me Time – reminders! 

Year 1 parents – please encourage your children 

to bring just 1 item for their tell me time – we 

find that this makes it far more meaningful. A 

reminder too to only bring toys in on Tell Me 

Time days.  

Year 2 should not be bringing toys to school – 

these tend to get lost or broken and we would 

much prefer that this didn’t happen. If they have 

something special to show us, please use the 

class email address.  

 


